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The Town of Cowpens held a special council meeting on Monday, May 11, 2021, at 6:00 p.m.  Present 

were Mayor Michael D. Hamrick, Council Members Roy Logan, and Thomas Voelker. Absent: Jarred S. Spencer.  
Mayor Hamrick called the meeting to order.  
 

Budget Workshop 
 Steve Bolin and Teresa Carter reviewed the 2021-2022 budget information with town council. Income was 
reviewed and included information from the Spartanburg County Assessor’s Office.  Expenses were reviewed for 
each department. Council also reviewed the anticipated budget for the fire department. 
 Mr. Bolin would also like to include an expense for a new program that would benefit town residents, Text 
My Gov. The program would cost the town approximately $1,800.00 for the year.  
 
 Thomas Voelker made a motion to adjourn, second Roy Logan and carried. 

 
 
Mayor Michael D. Hamrick 

 
 
       Mayor Pro-Tem Jarred S. Spencer 
 
 
       Council Member Roy Logan 
 
Attest:        
Teresa Carter, Town Clerk     Council Member Thomas Voelker  


